
PLYMOUTH COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

July 16, 2020 

 

Executive Session 

In Accordance with MGL, Chapter 30A, Section 21, held for the purpose to discuss a 

maintenance employee’s termination, the Chair declares that an open meeting may have a 

detrimental effect on the position of the governmental body.  

The Board voted to enter Executive Session and to return to open public session at 5:44 p.m.   

Chairman Pallotta called the roll: Commissioner Wright-Yes. Commissioner Hanley-Yes. 

Chairman Pallotta-Yes.    

 

 

Discussion-CPS  

The Commissioners discussed the termination of a maintenance employee.  Superintendent 

of Buildings Doug Wedge was conferenced into the meeting and advised the Commissioners 

the employee understands and is aware of the termination.  All vacation time and FMLA has 

been exhausted.   

 

 

At 5:48 p.m. Chairman Pallotta called the roll to enter back into open session:  Commissioner 

Wright-Yes. Commissioner Hanley-Yes.  Chairman Pallotta-Yes.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Respectfully submitted, 

          Nancy O’Rourke 

                                                                   Executive Assistant 
 


